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AHRC CDP, Re-evaluating the Status of Prints at the
British Library

Birkbeck and British Library
Application deadline: Apr 29, 2024

Felicity Myrone, british library

Birkbeck, University of London, and the British Library are pleased to announce the availability of a
fully funded Collaborative Doctoral Studentship from 1 October 2024 under the AHRC Collabora-
tive Doctoral Partnership Scheme.

The focus of this project is on identifying, researching and analysing the provenance, changing
status and visibility of about 500 books of prints in the British Library’s collection, using an 1812
unpublished finding list as a starting point.

This project will be jointly supervised by Kate Retford at Birkbeck (Professor of History of Art,
School of Historical Studies) and Felicity Myrone at the British Library (Lead Curator, Western
Prints and Drawings). The student will spend time with both Birkbeck and the British Library and
will become part of the wider cohort of AHRC CDP funded PhD students across the UK.

P l e a s e  v i s i t
https://www.bbk.ac.uk/student-services/financial-support/phd-funding/ahrc-cdp-status-of-prints-
at-the-british-library for further information and how to apply. Closes Monday 29 April 2024.
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